
 
February 2023 

 

Dear families 

 
We will be taking part in this year’s Denim for Dementia Day on Friday 3 March 2023. 
 
Research shows there are nearly 1,000,000 people living with dementia in the UK alone, with numbers 
predicted to rise to over two million by 2051. In fact, there are over 70,000 people estimated to be living 
with Dementia in South Yorkshire & Humber.  
 
To help raise money for the Alzheimer’s UK Charity, all children and staff are invited to wear denim on 
Friday 3 March 2023 for a £1 donation. We would like everyone to take part so please encourage your 
child to come into school on the day wearing something denim.  
 
On the day, the children will find out more about dementia and completing activities relating to this. You 
may wish to discuss this topic with your child in preparation for the day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs Keenan  
Year 2 Class Teacher  


